
 

 

Calendar of Events 

¶ Jan 3 - Meeting 

Ý 5:00 -Board Meeting 

Ý 6:00 -T-4 Training  : 

Carbon Monoxide  

Ý 7:30 p.m. - Dinner and 

General Meeting 

¶ Feb 7 - Meeting 

from.  After 

the training we 

will have our 

general meet-

ing and dinner.  

During the general meeting, Carter 

Davis from John C Flood will be 

attending to update us on various 

issues in DC.  Carter sits on the 

Industrial Trade Board and is a 

great resource for us to learn about 

what is going on in the District of 

Columbia and how it affects our 

work.  

I look forward to seeing you in 

January and throughout 2013.  

Letôs make it a great year! 

Please feel free to contact me at    

301-808-6800.  

Happy New Year!  I want to wish 

all of our members and their fami-

lies a happy, healthy and prosper-

ous New Year.  We have a lot 

planned for the Metro Washington 

PHCC in 2013 and I hope that you 

will join us this year and participate 

actively in the association.  

At our December meeting, we held 

our elections for the 2013 Officers 

and Board of Directors.  I am hon-

ored and proud to serve as your 

chapter president and I look for-

ward to working with you this year.  

This association is a great place to 

learn from your colleagues and 

share the latest information in the 

trade.  As an association we are 

working hard to bring you the most 

current news on rebate programs 

and all issues that affect contractors 

working in the plumbing and 

HVAC industry.  We may try some 

new things at our meetings and 

change things up a bit.  Please feel 

free to provide me with suggestions 

and feedback so we can continue to 

provide quality trainings and infor-

mative meetings to our members. 

In January, we are starting the year 

off with a great meeting.  First we 

will have a T-4 training on Carbon 

Monoxide at 6:00 pm.  Everyone 

should be attending this training for 

the invaluable information.  GG 

Davis from Washington Gas will 

be providing important safety in-

formation that all of us can benefit 

Message from the President ñ Bill Royston 

Washington Gas Sponsors January Meeting and  

Presents Carbon Monoxide Training 

Join us for the first meeting of 2013 

on January 3, 2013 when Washing-

ton Gas will be sponsoring and 

providing a must attend T4 Train-

ing. 

At 6:00 pm our T-4 seminar, 

ñCarbon Monoxide,ò will be pre-

sented by Gerald ñGGò Davis from 

the Washington Gas Company.  

This is an important training that 

all should attend.  Carbon Monox-

ide is a silent killer and everyone in 

our industry should be trained on 

this issue.  GG has over 28 years of 

experience in the natural gas indus-

try and will provide the latest infor-

mation on this issue so that we can 

work to keep our customers safe. 

Headquartered in Washington DC, 

Washington Gas Company delivers 

natural gas to residential, commer-

cial and industrial customers 

throughout the Washington, DC 

and the surrounding region.   

Washington Gas Company has 

been an active supporter of the 

MWPHCC for many years and we 

hope that you will come out for the 

January meeting and show your 

support. 

Metropolitan Washington Association of 

Plumbing-Heating-Cooling Contractors 
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Outgoing President, Buckey Davis and incoming President, 

Bill Royston honoring the U.S. Marines for their service to 

our country.  They later presented $1184 to them for the 

Toys for Tots Program in addition to donated toys. 

Mark Crooks (John C Flood), Otto Seidel (Seidel Plbg), 

Buckey Davis (John C Flood) and Carl Anderson 

(Ferguson) 
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If you didnôt attend our year-end 

meeting, you really missed out.  

This years December meeting 

was a huge success and filled 

with holiday cheer.  We had great 

attendance and we hope that our 

members will continue to partici-

pate strongly in 2013. 

Continuing with our December 

tradition, we held a toy drive for 

the U.S. Marine Corps Toys for 

Tots Program.  We collected a 

large amount of toys and a very 

generous $1,184. Two Marines 

attended and we honored them at 

the meeting for their service to 

our country.  They were very 

appreciative of the donations 

knowing that this has been a hard 

year for many.  This was sure to 

make many childrenôs Christmas 

brighter. 

We want to extend a special 

thank you to D & B Distributing 

for providing a great training 

session on Trouble Shooting 

Residential Water Heaters and a 

wonderful holiday dinner.  D & 

B has been sponsoring our De-

cember meeting for many years 

and we appreciate their ongoing 

support to our association.  

During our general meeting we 

voted for our new slate of Offi-

cers and Board of Directors. 

 The Metro Washington PHCC 

would like to present our 2013 

Officers & Board of Directors. 

 

Officers: 

President:  Bill Royston  

1st Vice Pres: Charlie Perkins 

2nd Vice Pres:  Al Luke   

Treasurer :  Mark Crooks 

Secretary:  Buck Hudson 

Sergeant at Arms:  John Barry 

Past President:  Buckey Davis 

Auxiliary:   Marcia Shapiro 

 

 

Board of Directors: 

Ray Handy 

Steve Heidler 

Philip Heitmuller 

Glenn King 

R.C. Scott 

Otto Seidel 

David Shapiro 

David Warner 

Fred Werth 

Carl Anderson  

Jonathan Lang 

John Jacobs 

Gary Markle 

Dick Rhodes 
 

The officers and directors will 

be installed at a later date. 

We are happy to welcome two 

members to our Board of Di-

rectors: RC Scott and Fred 

Werth.  Thank you for your 

willingness to join the Board 

and help with the association.  

We know that you will help 

make 2013 a great year for the 

association! 

MWPHCC December 2012 Meeting 
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Do you want increased success in the 

coming year or the chance to enjoy 

the success you've achieved? These 

top 10 New Year's resolutions are 

designed to help you strike a bet-

ter work-life balance, so you can 

achieve a truly satisfying success in 

the New Year.  

1) Learn how to delegate and do 

more of it. 

There are so many things to do when 

you're running a small business, it's 

easy to delude ourselves that we need 

to do all of them. Then we wonder 

why we're so tired and frazzled and 

have no time to do anything 

else! Determine your personal return 

on investment, and decide to let 

someone else do some of the tasks for 

a change. Delegation is the key to a 

healthy work-life balance. 

2) Promote your business regularly 

and consistently. 

Too often the task of promoting a 

small business slips to the bottom of 

the to-do list in the press of urgent 

tasks. If you want to attract new cus-

tomers, you have to make promotion 

a priority.   Take the time to create a 

marketing plan on your own and fol-

low through.  

3) Make business planning a weekly 

event. 

Planning is vital if you want a 

healthy, growing business. Business 

planning lets you take stock of what 

worked and what didn't work, and 

helps you set new directions or adjust 

old goals. So why do it just once a 

year or once a quarter? Set aside time 

each week to review, adjust, and look 

forward - or even better, make busi-

ness planning a part of each day. Not 

only will this help you avoid costly 

mistakes and stay on track, but you'll 

feel more focused and relaxed. 

4) Learn something new. 

What you choose to learn may be 

directly related to your business or 

completely unrelated. Learning 

something new will add to your 

skills and add a new dimension of 

interest to your life - another im-

portant part of achieving a healthy 

work-life balance.  

5) Join a new business organiza-

tion or networking group. 

There's nothing like talking to 

other business people for sparking 

new ideas, refining old ones, and 

making contacts. Whether it's a 

group specifically designed 

for networking or an organization 

dedicated to a particular type of 

business, in person or over the 

'Net, making the effort to be a part 

of a group will revitalize you and 

your business. 

6) Give something back to your 

community. 

There are all kinds of worthy or-

ganizations that make a difference 

in your community. Make a New 

Year's resolution to find a cause 

that matters to you, and give what 

you can. Make this the year that 

you serve on a committee, be a 

mentor, volunteer, or make regular 

donations to the groups in your 

community that try to make the 

place you live a better place.  

7) Put time for you on your cal-

endar. 

It is very  important to take the 

time to recharge and refresh your-

self; a healthy work-life balance 

demands time out. All work and no 

play is a recipe for mental and 

physical disaster. So if you have 

trouble freeing up time to do the 

things you enjoy, write time regu-

larly into your schedule to "meet 

with yourself" and stick to that 

commitment.  

8) Set realistic goals. 

Goal setting is a valuable habit - if 

the goals lead to success rather than 

distress. Make a New Year's resolu-

tion that the goals you set will be 

goals that are achievable, rather 

than unrealistic pipe dreams that 

are so far out of reach they only 

lead to frustration. 

9) Don't make do; get a new one. 

Is there a piece of equipment in 

your office that's interfering with 

your success or something that you 

lack that's making your working 

life harder? Whether it's an old fax 

machine that's a pain to use, or the 

need for a new employee to lighten 

your work load, make a New Year's 

resolution to stop putting off get-

ting what you need. The irritation 

of making do just isn't worth it.  

10) Drop what's not working for 

you and move on. 

All products aren't going to be su-

per sellers, all sales methods aren't 

going to work for everyone, and all 

suppliers aren't going to be ideally 

suited to your business. If a tech-

nique or a product or a business 

relationship isn't working for you, 

stop using it. Don't invest a lot of 

energy into trying to make the un-

workable workable. Move on. 

Something better will turn up. 

Achieving a healthy work-life bal-

ance is like maintaining a good 

relationship; you have to keep 

working on it. But if you apply 

these New Year's resolutions 

throughout the year, your success is 

guaranteed! 

Top 10 New Yearõs Resolutions for Business Success  by Susan Ward 

ñAchieving a healthy 

work-life balance is like 

maintaining a good rela-

tionship; you have to 

keep working on it.ò  
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